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The Nation's Health Advisory Committee met this summer to begin work on 
a readership survey for the newspaper. The survey will be used to gauge 
whether the paper — through its content, frequency and many formats — is 
meeting the needs of its readers, who include APHA's membership and 
beyond. Results from past surveys have helped guide editorial content and 
new features. Work on the survey will continue after the Annual Meeting.  
 
The members of the committee are: Juviza Rodriguez, MS, PhD, chair; 
Elizabeth Adesanya; Corinna Dan, RN, MPH; Carrie Ann Langley, PhD, 
MPH, RN; Kimberly Nguyen; Larry Selkow, RPh; and Ulrike Schuck, MD. 
 

 


